Please add your name and address at the top of the email
Dear
I’m getting in touch as one of your constituents as I will be attending parliament on 1 April. I will be there to support the National Axial Spondyloarthritis Society, who will be holding an award ceremony for health care professionals working to reduce the time to diagnosis, and also launching future campaigns.
I would very much appreciate the opportunity to meet with you and speak more to you about axial spondyloarthritis and how it affects me personally.
Event details are:
· 1 April 2025
· 2.30pm to 4.30pm (Speeches and awards 3pm to 3.40pm)
· Terrace Pavilion
I hope to see you there.
Best wishes

